
THE STATE Department of Law 

of ALASKA 
Go\' ER:-.:oR Bu L WALKER 

Representative Claman 
House Judiciary Committee 
Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 118 
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182 
(hand-delivered) 

February 3, 2017 

Re: 2017 Revisor's Bill HB 77 (30-LSOOI0\0) 

Dear Representative Claman 
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P.O Box ll 0300 
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The Department of Law has reviewed HB 77 (30-LSOOI0\0) making corrective 
amendments to the Alaska statutes as recommended by the revisor of statutes. The bill 
presents no legal issues. 

Sincerely, 

ATTORNEY GENERAL 
Jahna Lindemuth 

By: 
~02 ?o/kW>{_ 

Susan R. Pollard 
Chief Assistant Attorney General 

cc (via email) : 
Lisa Kirsch,..Assistant..R.ellisor of Statutes, Legislative Affairs Agency 
Darwin Peterson, Legislative Director, Office of the Governor 
Cori Mills, Assistant Attorney General, Civil Division 
Steve Weaver, Assistant Attorney General, Civil Division 
Kaci Schroeder, Assistant Attorney General, Civil Division 


